Educational Visit to All India Radio, New Delhi

An Educational visit to All India Radio was organized by Communication and Media Technology
students on 6 March 2023 for the students of MAJMC 2nd and BAJMC 4th Semester. The visit
was conducted under the supervision of Dr. Taruna Narula and Dr. Bharat Dhiman, Assistant
Professor of the department. The visit was organized under the guidance of Dr. Pawan Singh,
Chairperson of the department. The purpose of the visit was to give students an understanding of
the structures and working of All India Radio.

Through this visit, students got practical exposure to the studio, control room, and functions of
equipment used in the studio of the organization. Students also got a chance to meet and interact
with the All India Radio staff. Students explored the latest technologies related to studio and audio
equipment’s. Students also got an insight into the internal working of the Radio Production room.
Students also experienced how live programs take place through radio stations. And also

understood the technical aspects of radio broadcasting.

All India Radio staff members also enlightened the students about the importance of All India
Radio in this Digital World and encouraged the students to listen to All India Radio for true
knowledge and information. The students also visited the New Service Division of the

organization, where they came to know about the production and broadcasting of news bulletins.

The visit was enriching; and meaningful for the students in which, they learned about the
importance of All India Radio and understood its work and structure. Students got a hand on
exposure to electronic media and new media. In the end, students also enjoyed a cultural event
Maati ke Rang (Braj Ke Lok Geet) was organized by All India Radio. The live performance by
Vidushi Madhuri Sharma and their group made the visit memorable and enjoyable. Students also
celebrated the Holi festival with the group members. The chairperson appreciated the student and

faculty member's efforts and promised to organize more educational visits for students in the



future. The Dean of FLAMS, Prof. Atul Mishra, also encouraged the effort made by the

department.
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